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To whom it may concern, 

The community of Ultimo Pyrmont deserve a local public school that meets the demand of one 
of the densest communities in Australia.  

The only site appropriate for the Ultimo Public School is the Wattle Street depot. This space has 
the capacity for enough green space for the children to run and for community facilities that 
people in Ultimo Pyrmont need.  

We would like for the state government to buy the Wattle street depot and build the new school 
on this site.  

Please listen to our concerns.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ayaka and Oscar Sanchez  

 


